Ann M. Trosper
Road 195 4002
Lewellen, Nebraska 69147

July 7, 2023

Nebraska Public Service Commission
Subject: Nebraska Bridge Program/Capital Projects Fund

To Whom It May Concern,

| am in support of Vistabeam’s proposed broadband deployment project in Oshkosh and
Lewellen, Nebraska. The project would bring the area up-to-date internet conection and allow
residents to have access to high-speed internet for educational, business, and personal use. |
have taught school using high speed internet from my Lewellen residence and currently use it
for my Air-B-N-B business. | feel this project would open the door to many opportunities for the
residents and business owners of the community. Please consider the implementation and
development of the Nebraska Bridge Program.

Sincerely,

Ann M. Trosper
Lewellen Resident
Business Owner
303-819-8945
anntrosper1@msn.com



mailto:anntrosper1@msn.com

